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The meeting began at approximately 10:00 am in the basement meeting room of the Fremont Town Hall 
and was video recorded.  Present were Gerard Fortin and Alana Gerton for Stantec Consultants; a 
representative of Neil H. Daniels, Inc, a bridge construction contractor; and Select Board members Jon 
Benson and Gene Cordes.  

The purpose of the meeting was to open bids for the Martin Road Bridge Construction.  Two bids were 
received.  The bids were opened by Gerard Fortin.  The bidders were:  

Cold River Bridges LLC at $1,305,460. and  

Neil H. Daniels, Inc. at $912,125.  

The estimated construction cost from the design engineer is $925,400.  Both bidders had provided all the 
bid documentation requirements.  

Gerard Fortin will take the proposals and review and analyze them.  He intends to provide an analysis 
summary and a recommendation to the Town prior to the Board’s meeting scheduled for 4/18/2024. 

There were no decisions made. 

With no further business planned, a motion to adjourn was made by Jon Benson and a seconded by Gene 
Cordes.  The motion was approved, 2-0.  The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:20 am.  

 

Meeting summary by Gene Cordes 

 

 


